
 

 

LITTLE SISTERS OF THE ASSUMPTION 

32 St Francis Gardens 

Blackpool 

Cork T23  KN90 

Tel:  087 057 8249 

EMAIL:  bride.counihan@gmail.com 

 

DATE:   5th May 2023 

 

Dear Fr O Connell 

 

On my own behalf and on behalf of the poor of the developing world who will benefit from your 
parish’s generosity, I would like to convey my sincerest thanks to you  for your very generous 
response of 1,410 euros donated by your parishioners. 

 

Thanks also for the welcome I received, for your hospitality and the collaboration in organizing the 
Mission Appeal. 

 

May God reward you and all the parishioners for your kindness and I can assure you that your gift 
will be put to very good use. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Sr. Bride Counihan LSA 


